
Ecoship Box
A L L  S I N G L E  U S E

Open Ecoship Box, ensure paperwork 
and empty box are stored in a safe 
place. Distribute sharp containers 
throughout facility until full.

To close the box, fold side flaps 
over closed sharp containers.

Once containers are full, ensure all 
sharp containers are locked.

Fold lid and tuck into the front of 
box. Ensure security tab is fully 
inserted into lid.

Ensure the inner flaps are upright 
when placing locked sharp containers 
inside the box. This will ensure the 
box stays secure through transport.

If applicable, place return bill of 
lading inside the provided labelope. 
If you were not provided a return bill 
of lading, contact Daniels to have 
one sent to you via email or fax.

Place locked sharp containers 
in standing position inside the 
Ecoship Box.

Contact Daniels by emailing your 
service request form to your local 
Daniels service location. A Daniels 
or Purolator courier will be sent out 
to collect your waste and provide 
new boxes.
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